
 

 

WQ.372/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.R. LE HEGARAT OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 20th OCTOBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to the answer to Written Question 291/2020, will the Chair state, regarding Government employees 

and supplemental payments – 

 

(a) why there are employees still receiving supplements; and 

(b) how many of the 15 employees in July 2020 have been recruited in the last two years? 

 

Answer 

 

a) 15 employees are in receipt of supplemental payments, the majority of which are used to retain highly 

specialist skills. These supplemental payments are subject to regular review and change in line with market 

pay data and GoJ’s need for these specialist skills.  
   
b) 5 of the 15 employees have been recruited since October 2018.  
  
 

 


